
 
 
 
 
DATE:  July 8, 2025  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Megan Wiegelman, CMC, City Clerk 
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager 
  Amanda Lee, Assistant City Manager    
 
SUBJECT: ANNUAL INTERVIEW OF APPLICANTS FOR OPENINGS ON THE 

CITY’S BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS  
 
 

Attached is a list of applicants seeking appointment or reappointment to the City’s 
Boards and Commissions as part of the annual recruitment process. The deadline to 
apply was July 1st, and this list includes all individuals who submitted applications by 
that date. 
 
Applicants have been invited to attend the meeting and provide a brief, three-minute 
presentation highlighting their qualifications and interest in serving. 
 
Each applicant will be called forward by the City Clerk. Following their presentation, 
Councilmembers may ask questions, if desired. 
 
Appointments are scheduled to be made at the Council meeting on Tuesday, July 22nd. 
 
Attachment 
 


